
Cir No: HBT ATH/GEN/72/24-25 Date: 22/01/2025 

KARATE GRADING TEST for Grades 1 to 8 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to inform you that the Karate grading test for students in Grades 1 to 8 is 

scheduled for Wednesday, 5th February 2025. The test will be held according to the 
following timetable: 

 Girls: 08:30 am to 11:20 am

 Boys: 11:20 am to 1:30 pm

Students are required to wear their Karate uniform for the test. If they do not have a Karate 

uniform, they may wear their PE uniform instead. 

If you would like your child to participate, please complete the consent form and submit it, along 

with the payment of AED 125, to the respective class teacher no later than 31st January 2025. 

For any further questions, please contact the respective section heads. 

Regards 

Principal 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed



Cir No:HBT ATH/GEN/72/24-25 Date: 22/01/2025 

CONSENT FORM 

I wish to send my ward for the Karate Grading Test. 

I do not wish to send my ward for the Karate Grading Test. 

Please find enclosed an amount of AED 125/- for the test. 

Name of the student:  Class & Div: 

Student’s current Belt and Size:  

Name of Parent:  

Signature:  

Mobile No:  


